WYCOM CORPORATION December 9, 1975

Bill Nittler
603 West 1lst
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Hello, Bill!

We were pleased to receive your letter asking for a Q3L. It's
nice to know we can get that far (at least with a good receiver!).

This is to confirm that you did indeed hear KOJO Radio, 1490am,
on the evening of November 30, 1975. In case you are interested,
you were listening to John Shea, DJ. Our format is country.

We hope you tune in now and again, and let us know how your reception
is! Hope to hear from you again.

Sincerely,
Fod d“éf
dd

Carol Kuntzman

Bookkeeper/Secretary
WNTYRY
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